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Upcoming Events:

e June 8
ESQG Meeting
Barbara Campbell, “My
Unplanned Journey”

e June 18 @ 7pm-9pm
Pat Knoechel at St John’s
Church, Hope, NJ

* Warren County Fair
August 1% — 7th
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e

Guild Officers:

Marina Luksza — President

908.392.6969 (cell)

Dawn Kaniper — VP

610.252.8592

Molly Menges — Secretary
765.860.0223

Cindy Smith — Treasurer

908.310.2466

Sharon Roehrig — Historian

908.454.5804

The Hitels Line

Evening Star Quilters Guild WWw.esqg.com

Note from the President

Wow! This year has flown by! Next month will be the end of our guild year
already! For those who are new to our guild, we will not have a meeting in
July and August.

I want to thank all of the nominee's for next year's guild board members.

If you have anything you would like to bring to the board for the board
meeting on Tuesday, June 1 at 6:30, you can do one of two things: 1) Come
to the meeting. It would be great to have you there! 2) If you can't make it,
please email/contact a board member with your agenda item.

Regards,
Marina

Pat Knoechel Demonstration

June 18th, 2010 at 7:00 PM: Pat Knoechel of Quilt In A Day will
be at St. John's United Methodist Church in Hope,NdJ on Friday
evening June 18th beginning at 7:00 PM. She will be highlighting
two new books: Quilt Blocks on American Barns and Orion's Star
as well as new patterns Autumn Leaves, Twice as Nice and

Whirligig.

Arrive early to see a display of Quilt in a Day articles made by
our members and also a display of antique sewing items. There
will lots of door prizes. Come and bring a friend for a great
evening. Tickets for non-members are $5.00.

Fat Quarters Needed!

The Fat Quarter give-away at the Quilt Show door was a great
success! We want to do it again. Even though the Quilt Show is a
ways away, it is never too early to start working. Irene Compton
will be collecting fat quarters at every Guild Meeting. What a
great way to clean out your stash and help us prepare for the next
Quilt Show.

Contact Irene Compton (908) 459-5332
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Guild News

The Warren County Fair
Fair dates are August 1 through August 7

The volunteer schedule is looking really good for the Warren County Fair dates. There are still a few
open spots. We need to make sure that each slot is covered by two or more people. This allows
coverage when someone needs to leave to use the restroom. Check the schedule posted on our website
for available time slots and fill in were we need help. If you can fill a slot, or even two, email Sharon
Kubich with your availability. Sharon will then update the schedule.

Remember it is not a quilt show without QUILTS. There is still time to finish one of your UFO’s for
the show. Think about the quilts you could enter and fill out an entry form. You can find the entry
form on our website.

Either mail or email a copy of the entry form to Sharon Kubich in advance. Sharon will prepare and
print the quilt information to be displayed with the quilts at the fair.

Please contact Sharon Kubich with any questions (Sharon.kubich@gmail.com or 908-859-1629.)

Sharon Kubich

Evening Star Quilters History

When I received the boxes in the historian's file last fall, I was shocked by the sheer volume of "stuff"
and the weight of it. Theresa had said our husbands would have to carry the boxes for us and she was
right! There's a lot of paper accumulated in our long guild history. I wanted to minimize adding yet
more weight and volume but still keep this year's history intact for us to access. We discussed this at
the last board meeting and Rosemary came up with a different idea for the year's photos. They are now
on CD and Rosemary has offered to make them into a power point presentation. We hope to have it
playing for all to see as you arrive at the June meeting. Thanks, Rosemary!

Sharon Roehrig



Upcoming Meetings and Programs...

Meetings
June: Barbara Campbell, “My Unplanned Journey”

September: Maggie Ball* (dragonflyquilts.com), “Bits
and Pieces”
November: Sulky Threads and Stabilizers

2011
January: Meg Cox, “Quilt Journalist Tells All”
March: Bonnie McCaffrey, “Kaleioscope Quilts

Events/Workshops
Pat Knoechel June 18, 2010
Maggie Bell* September 18,

2010
Bargello Quilts with a Twist

*event expenses shared with the Ladybug Quilters from
Newark, Delaware.

Financial Report

Beginning balance April 12, 2010 - $7,495.20
Ending balance May 11, 2010 - $7,668.11

Monthly financial reports are on our website. If you have
any questions regarding the financial report contact Cindy
Smith at 908.362.8598 or cascpa@nac.net
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June 1, 2010

6-9pm at Belvidere High

School Library

e U

Azie ‘n Jackie

Longarm Machine
Quilting

Custom — Traditional
Bedspreads

29 Alden Street, Milford, NJ
908 709-9700 - 908 996-3062

www.aziesquilting.com

what to bring
tn june....

* A friend.

* Aproject for Show and
Tell

* @uilt of Love quilts, bibs,
towels, ete.

* Fat quarter — give to lrene
Compton.

* Donations for gift
baskets for Pat Knoechel
program
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Sharon Kubich
Pam Willever
Sue DeCamp (6/1)
Lucy Kise (6/6)
Ruth Skirbst (6/6)
Greta Kalish (6/14)
Barbara Cosimano (6/19)
Marilyn Barnes (6/24)
Nancy Murphy (6/25)
Debra Dockendorf (6/27)

We’re on the Web!
See us at:
WWWw.esqg.com

Hospitality (Refreshments)

Thank you to everyone who brought a beverage or baked
item this year. It was appreciated by all! ---Sue

Reminder to those who signed up to bring refreshments to
the June meeting:

Baked Items: Trina Hobbie, Judy Zeitler, Janet
Keymetian, Nancy Geiger

Beverage: Elevera Waskiewicz and Susan Duryea

Evening Star Quilters Guild Scholarship

The scholarship will be presented at the Awards Assembly
to be held at Belvidere High School on June 4™ at 8:30 am.

Dawn Kaniper

Challenge Quilt — Date Change

To our ladies working on the Challenge Quilts. We have a
new due date. It has been changed to our October meeting.
Any questions call Fran Viscaro or Patty Kristoff.
Remember we are giving ribbons for the best Art quilts and
for Traditional quilts.

Sunshine

A card was sent to Tom Planer (Audrey’s husband) after
his lung surgery. We all hope he is doing well.

Articles of interest or committee reports for the newsletter are welcome

and appreciated. Please have any information to Debra Dockendorf
(noahsarkl1983@verizon.net or 908.859.3102) by the 15" of each month.

Thank you.
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Raffle Quilt 2009 - 2010

The raftle quilt winner will be drawn at our June meeting.
Twenty-five hundred ticket stubs have been returned. If
you want more tickets to sell, contact Lelane Hoose.
Return your money and ticket stubs as soon as possible.

Thank you.

Lelane Hoose
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1o \fears quilting,
sewing & design
experience

Long-arm quilting

Custom embroide
Custom Duill Racks

kittysquittingi@-acl. com

Guild Committees 2009-10

Block of the Month: Rosemarie Greg
& Sharon Kubich

Challenge: Fran Visicario & Patty
Kristoff

Hospitality: Sue DeCamp & May
Dudding

New Member Liaison: Judy Zeitler
Newsletter: Debra Dockendorf
Programs: Dawn Kaniper

Quilts of Love: Debra Dockendorf,
Nancy Murphy & Pam Willever

2010 Raffle Quilt: Solvai Sanchez &
Sharon Roehrig

Sunshine: Sharon Roehrig
Ways & Means: Irene Compton

Evening Star Quilters
present

Pat Knoechel
June 18
7:00 — 9:00 PM

St John’s Church
Hope, NJ

Members: Free
Non-members: $5
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Quilting Around the Block...

Sharon Ku[)ich‘s Qui” P\ejrreajr
October 21-24, 2010
St. Francis Retreat House

3918 Chipman Road
Easton, PA 18045

Come enjoy a |ong \weel(encJ qui”ing \m”\ ”'1e gir|s.
P\e{rea{ cos{s inc|u<Je your accommoda{ions anJ mea|s From U\ursdag dinner

H’“’OUg"\ SunJag I:real([asi.. COS{I s{arhng a{ ZISOO up iO 27500

Cl’me weekend \m" I)e [i"e& \m”1 Fun even{s and |o4s of hme ai your sewing mac|'\inel.

For further details, contact Sharon Kubich
Sharon.kubich@agmail.com or call her at 908-859-1629..

Molly Menges

is hosting a retreat at

Happiness is Camping,

September 24-26, 2010
Early Bird Special for Thursday, September 23™

Cost: $138.00 for the weekend - $170.00 if you choose to come on
Thursday.

All proceeds go towards the summer camp program for children with cancer.

Contact the camp (908-362-6733)
or Molly Menges for further information.



